
Heath Township

Meeting Minutes

1.  Call to order

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by 

Supervisor Ron Jones at 7:00 on December 13, 2010 at the township hall. Jones 

opened with prayer.

2.  Roll call

Supervisor Ron Jones, Clerk Sheila Meiste, Treasurer, Misti Lindholm, Trustee 

Hilda Boerman, Trustee Dick Schipper.

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting

  Previous months minutes were approved.

4.  Reports

a) John Barkel on the Gun/Rabbit River Watershed meeting he attended in 

November. 

b) Thanks from Judge Baillargeon regarding his election in November.

5.  New business

a) Ron recomends re-appointing Randy Poll, Randy Reimink and Harlan Meiste to 

the board of review for two years. Motion made by Boerman and supported by 

Lindholm to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

b)  Concerns from citizens regarding the tree cutting by the scout building and 

snow blowing on the sidewalks.

c) Annual fire board meeting Thursday, December 16 at 7:00 a.m.

6.  Zoning update
a)  The planning commission continued working on the master plan but did not 

work on the medical marijuana issue. Next year’s meetings will be the third 

Thursday of each month through October, 2011. January 20, 2011 will be the first 

meeting.

7.  Bills
a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Schipper  to pay township bills. 

b)  Motion by Schipper supported by Boerman to pay fire department bills. 

8.  Adjournment
a)  Motion by Meiste supported by Boerman to adjourn the meeting at 7:31. 

Minutes submitted by Clerk Sheila Meiste, approved by Supervisor Ron Jones.
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